Board Report

Jones Elementary
Date: May 10, 2007

Enrollment:

EE 1
PK 27
K grade 35

1st grade 43

2nd grade 49

3rd grade 36

4th grade 41

5% grade 50
6" grade 48
Total 330

Discipline Report:

Total number of discipline referrals 23
General misbehavior (talking, swearing, tardy etc.) 20
Skipping
Fighting

Possession of tobacco

Public display of affection

Off campus violation

Transportation violation

Possession of alcohol/drugs

Bullying 3

Schedule of major upcoming events:
(parent night, extra-curricular schedules, school programs
etc.

EVENT DATE

ART Display May 1°°-4th
Headstart Visist May 2

TPRI Testing K, 1°%%, 2™ May 3%9-7%"
Kinder Field Trip to Alamo May 4
Teacher Appreciation Week May 7"-11°%"
PTO Meeting May 7"




PK Author’s Tea

May

9th

Accelerated Reading Field
Trip 1°° thru 3rd

May

9th

Science Fair Family Night May 10"
Reading Is Fun Week May 13"
2" Adm. Of Math TAKS May 15"
AR Fun Festival May 15
Accelerated Reading Field May 16"
Trip

PTO AR Store May 17"
GT NASA Field Trip May 18"
Field Day May 24 & 25
Kinder Graduation May 29"
End of Year Awards Ceremony May 31°°

Staff development for the

month of: May

TEACHER Training/event attended Date
All Teachers Response to Intervention Staff May
Development ond

Karron Childress GT Coordinator Meeting May
7th

SueAnn Rose, GT Conference by the Sea May

Aracelie Wiebush 10 &
11th

Team Leaders Team Leader Meeting May
24th

Notable Highlights:

Overall, our TAKS results were good. I commend our students,
parents, and teachers for their efforts. Even though our school

year is not quite over, we have already begun to address
instructional factors needed to close educational gaps and

hopefully reach our TAKS goals. I commend our Early
Intervention Team: Mrs. Blake, Mrs. Wiebush, Mrs. Plunk, and




Mrs. Jones for the countless hours they have spent researching
and preparing our staff for RTI - Response to Intervention.
Their leadership is greatly appreciated.

Principal’s General Narrative: May 7 thru 11* was Teacher
Appreciation WeeR]!! I hope our entire staff of caring individuals felt the warm,
appreciative gestures displayed by students and parents as we celebrated their
commitment to education. A special thanks to our Parent Teacher Organization for
their thoughtfulness in highlighting our staff during this special week,

Respectfully,



